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ADVISORY FOR FAKE RECRUITMENT ADVERTISEMENT/NOTIFICATION 

 

It has been informed by the CBI that they are receiving a number of complaints regarding 

fraudulent employment advertisements in fake websites and local newspapers etc. 

The general public is advised to beware of fake websites and advertisements for recruitment 

in the Bank. The Bank places its recruitment notification /advertisement on the website of the 

Bank and recruitment process for Specialist Officers, Probationary Officers and Clerks is 

conducted through IBPS only. In case of any doubt regarding advertisement for recruitment 

in our bank, you are advised to contact for clarifications at the following number. 

HO HRD Department    011-25716407   


